
From: Vincent Lubrano  
Sent: Monday, February 20, 2023 3:13 PM 
To: ppmclerks <ppmclerks@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] March 8th Strategic Plan Public Participation Speaker Registration 
 
Good Afternoon, 

I would like to register to be a speaker at the Strategic Plan Public Participation Meeting(SPPC) on March 
8th and agenda item (Strategic Plan PPM). 
I would be addressing the City's Active Transportation needs with the purpose of urging the City to 
complete filling the gaps in the current cycling infrastructure in a more expeditious manner as the 
availability of safe cycling for all ages and abilities goes to the heart of the stated mobility outcome: 
Londoners of all identities, abilities and means can move throughout the 
city safely and efficiently. 
 
If possible, I would like my e mail comments to be included on the agenda. 
 
Thank you. 
 

Vincent Lubrano III 

London, ON N6C 1V5 

 


